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In July last the Bilbao Surveyors reported this
vessel placed in dry dock, and among other items some patches
were fitted in Nos. 3,5 & 7 tanks, and in the summer tanks.
After completion of the work the tanks were tested and found
satisfactory.

A letter has now been received from the Lisbon
Surveyor stating he has been informed officially by the Owners'
Superintendents (Vacuum Oil Company) in New York, that the
vessel has been condemned and will be broken up as the repairs
carried out at Bilbao have not remedied the defects in the
cargo space which is in a bad condition.

It i8 to be obser#ed that the 2nd S.5.No.2 becomes
due in February next.

In these circumstances it is submitted that the

record "To be broken up" be posted in the Register Book.
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